
 

Hope Mission 

 
• Council	is	meeting	with	the	principals	from	Hope	Mission	on	August	20,	2017	
• Congregational	meeting	with	Hope	Mission	(to	get	to	know	their	mission	better)	is	

scheduled	for	October	1,	2017	after	the	morning	service	(approximately	11am)	
	

 

Financial Update 

 
Fiscal	Year	As	at	June	30,	2017	
Actual	Revenue	 	 $65,262.07	
Actual	Expenses	 	 $52,173.27	
Net	Income	 	 	 $13,033.80	
Consider	automated	monthly	giving	or	using	PushPay	to	help	you	stay	on	top	of	your	giving	over	the	
summer	months.	

	

Pastoral Update 

 
• Staff	evaluations	have	been	initiated	

	
	
	
	

Please	feel	free	to	contact	your	Council	Members	J	
	

Heather	Plett	(councilheather@unitybaptist.ca)		 Chris	Rand	(councilchris@unitybaptist.ca)	
Karl	Hoehne	(councilkarl@unitybaptist.ca)		 Michael	Balon	(councilmichael@unitybaptist.ca)	
Ron	Murdoch	(councilron@unitybaptist.ca)		 Megan	Stober	(councilmegan@unitybaptist.ca)	


